
Campus Visitors
Visitors shall include all persons who have no affiliation, 
association, connection or relationship with the campus 
as a student, faculty member, administrator, staff member, 
or employee and who operate any vehicle which displays 
no officially issued campus permit on campus grounds. 
Visitors should obey all traffic and parking regulations 
posted on campus and are subject to a summons upon 
violation of any traffic or parking rules. If a summons is 
issued to a visitor, the visitor is responsible for payment. 
If a summons is issued to a visitor who is associated with 
a student or staff member, the visitor must appear at 
the Department of Public Safety on the same day the 
summons is issued. 

Late Night Entry: Visitor/Guest Procedure
LIU Post: The gates to the LIU Post campus close nightly at 
approximately 12:00 a.m. Once closed, all vehicles entering 
the campus must be cleared by the officer at the West Gate 
booth. Resident students are required to show a valid LIU 
Post identification card (LIU CARD) to be admitted.

LIU Post non-resident students, visitors and guests will be 
admitted onto campus between 12:00 a.m. and 2 a.m. 
only if the resident student whom they are visiting first 
calls the Department of Public Safety at 516-299-2214 to 
provide the name of the guest and whom they are visiting. 
This should be done by 11 p.m. Non-resident students, 
visitors and guests will not be admitted after 2 a.m. unless 
accompanied by a residence hall student with proper, valid 
LIU Post identification. LIU Post students are responsible 
for the actions of their guests.

Cyber Community Policy
Consistent with its commitment to foster individual 
responsibility, respect for oneself and others, and a sense 
of personal honor within a safe and inclusive learning 
community, students shall not use the internet for 
transmission of illegal, threatening, libelous, inappropriate 
and/or offensive materials of any nature including, but not 
limited to depictions involving sexual, racial, religious or 
ethnic stereotypes. While the University respects students’ 
rights of privacy, social networking community websites 
fall within the public domain and can be accessed by 
anyone in the world, including parents, teachers, other 
students, and current or prospective employers and 


